
    
Public Outreach Meeting 
Tuesday October 2, 2018  

6:15pm - 7:15pm 
RECAP:  
 

● Thank you ​​to Patricia, George, Jackie, Carrie & all those who supported 
District 4 by speaking at Griffin Hospital in September.  It was very well 
received.  

 
 
Focus for October November and December.   

 
 

● D3 Public Outreach Coordinator Position Opens January 1, 2019 
Any willing active member with an understanding of the Al-Anon program 
and the Twelve Traditions can serve.  A background in Public Outreach 
service is helpful but not required.  If you have the desire to give those in 
our community information about the Al-Anon program so they can find 
help, Public Outreach is for you.  It has been a true pleasure to have had 
the opportunity to meet and work with so many wonderful people.  If you 
are interested or know of someone interested please Email Kathe: 
D3CTPO@ctalanon.org 
 

● Middle & High Schools ​​ 180 letters sent to 54 schools to the Health & PE 
Teachers, School Counselors, Psychologists, Social Workers, Nurses, & 
Retentions Specialists on August 9th. 

○ Thursday Sept 13th our first call from a Social Worker at James 
Hillhouse High.  

○ Follow up with Amity, Hamden Middle & High & James Hillhouse. 
○ OCT Open Alateen Month. See flyer for more info. 

 
 

● Connecticut Mental Health Center   
o Spiritual Round Table: ​​ Volunteer(s) needed ​​to attend monthly 

meetings and provide Al-Anon information 
o 4th Thursday of the Month, 9am - 10am 
o Interact with upto 17 community based Health Care organizations 
o Family and Friends - ​​September 5th 2019  5pm - 7pm Contact: 

Becca 
 
 

mailto:D3CTPO@ctalanon.org


Wrap up: 
 

● Books​​ 1 ODAT, 1 Courage, 2 Paths to Recovery, 3 How Al-Anon Works 
were donated to Bethany, North Haven and New Haven Libraries 

  
● Libraries ​​- Volunteer needed​​ to add Detachment pamphlets & AFA’s 

East Haven 
 

● Police Stations​​ ​​ business cards. Only 2 towns left to go in our District 
Bethany, Woodbridge,  

 
● Public Service Announcements on Radio Stations​​ ​ focus Quinnipiac 

University & University of New Haven 
 

● Shelters and Health Clinics​​  pamphlets and AFA’s delivered in West 
Haven.  
 

● Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism ​​order DEADLINE February 6th​​.  AFA 
magazines will ship before April 1st 2019.  Please encourage your groups 
to place their own orders as well. It’s the best piece of literature to leave in 
public locations or waiting rooms. 

 

Come join us at the next Public Outreach meeting.  
Tuesday November 6, 2018 

(always the first Tuesday of the month) 
6:15pm -7:15pm  

4 Meetinghouse Lane, Woodbridge, CT  
The Center Building in the Cafe.  

 
Directions: 
Follow signs for the Woodbridge library main entrance.  The Center building is 
the building on the right as you drive into the parking lot.  Use the door on the 
right, main entrance to the Center Building.  Go down a few steps to the cafe. 
Looking forward to seeing you there.  6:15pm - 7:15pm  

Thank you to all who help Public Outreach in so many big and small ways.  You 
are all amazing! 

  
 
Find out how you can help bring the Al-Anon Program to others 

Email Kathe:  ​​D3CTPO@ctalanon.org 
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